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REGULAR BOARD MEETING
JULY 26, 2007

july 17, 2007

Ms. Michele Jackson

Board Secretary

Los Angeles County

Metropolitan Transportation Authority
1 Gateway Plaza

Los Angeles, CA 90012

RE: San Gabriel Valley Service Sector Governance Council

Dear Ms. Jackson:

The San Gabriel Valley Council of Governments has nominated Ernest Gutierrez, Mayor of the
City of El Monte to serve on the San Gabriel Valley Sector Governance Council.

Please forward Mayor Gutierrez' name to the MTA Board of Director for consideration at its
July Board Meeting. Please note that Mayor Gutierrez is nominated to serve on a recently
vacated seat which expires on June 30, 2008.

Sincerely, 2 5
@ abig
enéral Manager

Metro San Gabriel Valley
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July 3, 2007

Mr. Jack Gabig

Metro
San Gabriel Valley Service Sector

3369 Santa Anita Avenue
El Monte, CA 91731

Dear Mr. Gabig:

At their June 21% meeting, the Governing Board voted unanimously to appoint Ernest Gutierrez,
Mayor of the City of El Monte, as the San Gabriel Valley Council of Governments’
representative on the Metro San Gabriel Valley Service Sector Government Board. This
appointment is effective July 1, 2007 through June 30, 2008.

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to call our office.

Sincerely,

Nicholas T. Conway 47.\
Executive Director

¢ E. Gutierrez



